September 20, 2020

Hello Mr. Myrkle,

I am the co-owner of the property at 1981 S. Cochran, Charlotte. At the present
time it is zoned as B1 Commercial. Enclosed is a copy of a purchase agreement
between David Lloyd and co-owners Christine A. U. Reist and Edwin L. Moor.

Mr. Lloyd has made application for a loan to purchase the property. The
application is with Fieldstone 1% Mortgage. The mortgage company is requesting the
property be rezoned to a residential zoning.

I am requesting this to be done with the City of Charlotte and the Planning
Commission at your earliest convenience.

I have enclosed a check for $200.00. If you have any questions or need further
information please contact me at 517-719-8889 or caureist@sbcglobal.net.

Thank you for your help in getting this property rezoned.

ristine A. U. Reist



